
Law Offices of Anita Taff-Rice 
1547 Palos Verdes, #298 

Walnut Creek, CA  94597 
Phone: (415) 699-7885 

Facsimile:  (925) 274-0988 
anitataffrice@earthlink.net 

________ 
 

November 22, 2011 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Betty McCauley, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH  43215 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Application of QuantumShift Communications, Inc. to 
Detariff Services and Make Other Changes Related to the Implementation of Case No. 
10-1010-TP-ORD PUCO, Case No. 11-5796-TP-ATA 
 
Dear Ms. McCauley: 
 
QuantumShift Communications, Inc. submits the following files in the above Case. 
 
Exhibit A:  Existing tariff Ohio PUCO No. 1 
Exhibit B:  Proposed tariff Ohio PUCO No. 2 
Exhibit C:  Narrative summarizing changes proposed 
Exhibit D:  One-time customer notice of detariffing and related changes consistent with 

rule 4901:1-06-07 
Exhibit E:  Affidavit that the Customer Notice described in Exhibit C has been sent to 

customers 
 
Please accept the Ohio PUCO No. 2 as a replacement for the Local Exchange Tariff 
originally filed in 90-9093-TP-TRF. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the information below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Anita Taff-Rice 
 
 
Enclosures 


